
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Child Nutrition Department Leads, 

 

We look forward to having you back at your school site for the 2021-2022 school year. 

The return to work date for Leads is on Wednesday, July 28, 2021. 

Please report to work for your scheduled shift. 

 

If you turned your keys in to the Child Nutrition Office, please stop by the office on Wednesday to pick 

them up before you go to your site. 

The Supervisors will be available to issue them to you at 6:00AM.   

 

We will have the Back to School Meeting and Training via Zoom at 800AM on Wednesday, July 28. 

This meeting is for the Leads only.  The link to the meeting is below. 

 

The FSA staff will have their meeting and training on Friday, July 30, 2021. 

 

See you on Wednesday! 

 

 

Ann Haley 
Operation Manager 
Child Nutrition/Food Services 
Stockton Unified School District 
(209) 933-7015 ext. 2274 
ahaley@stocktonusd.net 
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